Decision 2017/257

Requests from non-governmental organizations to be heard by the Economic
and Social Council

At its 42nd plenary meeting, on 7 July 2017, the Economic and Social Council
approved the recommendation of the Committee on Non-Governmental
Organizations that the following non-governmental organizations be heard by
the Council at the high-level segment of its 2017 session:

Centre européen de recherche et de prospective politique (special,
2015)

International Committee for Peace and Reconciliation (special, 2006)

International Federation of Medical Students Associations (special,
2003)

IOGT International (special, 2011)

[US PRIMI VIRI International Association (special, 2004)

La manif pour tous (special, 2016)

Legidao da Boa Vontade (general, 1999)

Rural Development Institute (special, 2016)

Yakutia — Our Opinion (special, 2012)



